
House Bill #2176 

To the Senate Assessment and Taxa�on Commitee: 

I fully support the Senate Bill #2176.  Udall Public Library has nearly as many patrons in the 
school district as in the city limits.   

Please allow this bill to advance so our community can vote on it.  This would be good for 
everyone in the school district as well as the city tax payers. 

 

Sincerely, 

Norma Ciskowski 

Udall, KS 67146 

 


